

DHMH

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr., Governor - Michael S. Steele, Lt. Governor - S. Anthony McCann, Secretary

MARYLAND BOARD OF PHARMACY

4201 Patterson Avenue • Baltimore, Maryland 21215-2299

Melvin Rubin, Board President - LaVerne G. Naesea, Executive Director

February 23, 2005

Denver A. DeHaven

RE: Termination of Probation, License # 07156

Dear Mr. Dehaven:

This letter is to inform you that the Board, in its meeting on February 16, 2005, voted to terminate your probation. Your license to practice pharmacy is active, in good standing and without any restrictions. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Chandra K. Mouli P.D.

Pharmacist Compliance Officer

Copy:

Deputy Counsel - Timothy Paulus Board Counsel - Linda Bethman Roberta Gill, Administrative Prosecutor Division of Drug Control - Jack Freedman Office of Health Services - Dina Smoot MDBOP - Shirley Costley, Licensing

G:\Disciplinary\Probation\FY 2004\Dehaven termination of probation 2-23-05.doc